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Several LCHS’ers 

trying to hock 
|Ernie Roo’s gold 
Iplated teethlllli

T o k ft Me
Away
Let us all take time 

out to think of school 
as a whole. Well, the 
first thing we must do 
is to clear up the 
first sentence. The 
school is not a. hole, 
but an institution.

We must all remember 
that popular saying; 
"live and learn." Ha, 
if school's living, I 
think I'll .kill my
self. There' are 'only 
two reasons why I love 
school; to make our 
beloved principal
happy and noon hour. A 
School is a place of 

torment, 
If

relaxation, 
and love affairs, 
you are relaxing, you 
are tormented by the 
teachers, bless them, 
and after you are 
through being torment
ed, you can find re
laxation in your girl
friends desk, alone 
with her ' and. 1000 
staring eyes. You see . 
school is like a cy
cle, -a tricycle, the 
faster you pedal, the. 
quicker you are, going 
to get- intor-1roub 1 e.

The way I've been 
writing this delin
quent page you would 
think I didn’t JLJLke 
school, but to tell 
the truth. I DON'T’.

Thoro la . only, ori© 
sure way of getting 
out of ' school, the 
back door, so run.

HOLD IT!’.Too late.. 
I just remembered, the 
back door is locked.

So the moral to this
story is------'-there’s
just no way out’.

LCHS Twelv-3
Command items

The following rules 
were found on the 
floor in the audi
torium. The handwrit
ing looked like a 
girl’s'. If these rules 
are important to the 
one• who lost them, 
will she please come 
and claim them.
. 1. Thou shalt' not 
run in the halls, leap 
and slide, it’s faster 
and kills more of your 
friends.

2. Thou shalt not• 
throw wrappers on the 
floor or ground. Hide 
them in the.bushes'so 
they won’t be found,

3, Thou shalt not 
talk back to the 
teachers. Yell, it 
attracts more at
tention.

Thou • shalt not 
chew gum 'in school, 
chew candy, it’s mess
ier and the wrappers 
make more noiae.

5. I k W  shalt not 
wear jeans to school; 
wear shorts, they’re 
cuter.

6. *Thou shalt not 
hand papers in late-- 
don’t hand them in at 
all.

7. Thou shalt not 
chase boys. Buy a con*- 
vertible and they’ll 
chase you.

8. Thou shalt. not 
wear your hair so long 
that the boy in back 
of you can’t find his 
pencil. Braid it and 
twist it around , his 
nose.

9. Thou shalt not 
paint pictures of your
teachers--get a bucket 

‘of whitewash and paint 
the real thing.

10. Thou shalt,..-not 
bring rubber bands to 
school or shoot spit- 
wads. -Bring a slipg 
shot and some rocks, 
they hurt more.

11. Thou shalt' not 
kiss, boys in the hall. 
Do it in the classroom.

12. Thou shalt not 
whisper in the class
room-- speak up' so 
everyone can hear. 
(Trojan Trumpet, Troy)

h *O W Is
Our Boys
Boys are good--Boys 

are bad. Boys can make 
you happy or sad.

Boys like MIKE GWYNN 
are natural flirts, 
flashy boots and loud 
shirts.

Boys like NEIL WEST 
aren’t a loving type, 
and there’s very few 
girls he would gripe.

Boys like ERNIE R3D 
are cute,Lila got him 
and his looks to boot.

Boys like MILTON 
PISH are pretty smart*,, 
and a lover of natures

Boys like GUY PISH 
are always on the run, 
he is almost always 
out for fun.

Boys like STEVIE can 
really croon, he’s
always singing 'some
girl a sweet tune.

Boys like PRANK WEST 
can really play ball, 
if we had more PRANKS 
we’d win them all*

Boys like MR. BIGGAR 
are sort of shy, when 
girls come around he’d 
like to fly.

Then there*s KURT
R00SE' whose * full of 
speed, but he always 
stops to do a good 
deed.

Doys like Bob 8t. 
Peter are really nice. 
Why for Mary ho wou^ 
.di-e twice.' * 
x The&e'-hfe'"0U R BOYS-, 
so now yrra see, we 
girls love’em all, 
yes iree 1 ’. ’. I ’. ’. ’.
(HUDDLE--Eureka H* S. )

t h i n k
There comes the time// 
in every persons life 
when he must pause to 
THINK. Drastic thought 
isn’t it’. What would 

‘ you do if you ever 
stopped THINKING? Did 
you ever THINK about 
that? I've thought 
abo&t it, I THINK.

Ask Mr., LaRoque 
about the time he 
drove a swarm of bees 
across the Sahara in 
the dead of the winter 
and never lost a bee’.;

Whitie got a letter--saying -We think WHITIES 
PUNNYl’. C Keep up-the mail. She likes them...


